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Dear Sir/Madam 
 

Dogger Bank Creyke Beck Offshore Wind Farm Order 2015 – Non-material Change Application  

 

We have a received letter dated 17 December 2021 from Dogger Bank Wind Farm in relation to the 

above Development Consent Order and application for a non-material change.  

 

The application seeks to amend the maximum energy that can be used by the pile hammer to install the 

pin-piles at the offshore platforms and the monopiles for the wind turbine generator foundations.  

 

The Crown Estate does not have any objection to the proposed changes to the DCO.  

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Louise Rich  

Senior Development Manager 
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